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SOFT DOLLAR AND ORDER FLOW
PRACTICES
August 3, 1989 TO: INVESTMENT ADVISERS COMMITTEE NO. 31-89 RE: SOFT DOLLAR AND
ORDER FLOW PRACTICES __________________________________________________________ The
attached memorandum concerning the recent SEC roundtable on soft dollar and order flow
practices may be of interest to you. These items will be on the agenda for the October 10,
1989 Investment Advisers Committee Meeting. Robert L. Bunnen, Jr. Assistant General
Counsel Attachment
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